

Major General John V. Meyer, III Commanding General 1st Infantry Division and Fort Riley

25.06.2024 no KV-3.5-1/24/13487

Dear General Meyer,

Let me congratulate you on handing over the command of the 1st Infantry Division and being appointed as chief of staff of U.S. Northern Command, Peterson Space Force Base, Colorado.

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your personal dedication and support to establishing the Estonian Division. Thank you also for being a great friend of Estonia. We could not have the Estonian Division as it is today without your indispensable support.

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the handover-takeover ceremony personally as we have the Change of Command ceremony of our Commander of the Defence Forces taking place at the same time.

Thank you again. Wishing you All the Best with your future endeavours.

Yours Sincerely,

Mait Müürisepp

Colonel

Acting Commander Estonian Division